
October 14, 2021

VIA E-MAIL

M s. Kris Anne Monteith
Chief, Wireline Competition Bureau 
Federal Communications Commission 
45 L Street NE
Washington, D.C. 20554

RE: NANC Deployment of STIR/SHAKEN by Small Voice Service Providers

Dear Chief Monteith:

Included with this cover letter is the report and recommendation of the Deployment of 
the STIR/SHAKEN by Small Voice Service Providers. The report and recommendation was 
produced by the Call Authentication Trust Anchor (CATA) Working Group and approved by the 
NANC on Wednesday October 13, 2021.

The report and recommendation mentioned above outlines the general landscape for 
deployment of STIR/SHAKEN solutions by small service providers.

If you have any questions regarding the attached report and recommendation please don't 
hesitate to contact myself or the DFO for the NANC, Christi Shewman.

Chair, North American Numbering Council

Attachment


